
A Specialist assigned to the 10th Mountain Division, Fort Drum, 
New York, died 17 September 2017, in Ava, New York, at 0250 local. 
The Soldier was a passenger in a PMV-4 being operated by another 
Soldier in her unit who lost control of the vehicle while attempting 

to avoid a deer. The driver was not injured. Both Soldiers were 
wearing seat belts.
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PLRs provide leaders with awareness of Army loss and 
highlight potential trends that affect combat readiness. Our Army 
depends on you to use these PLRs to help Soldiers understand the 

impact of decisions made on and off duty.

 The U.S. Army Combat Readiness Center wants your feedback. 
Please click here to provide comments on PLRs.  Additional resources can 

be found on the USACRC website at https://safety.army.mil.
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